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 Please continue in prayer with us for: 

• Living Water Baptist Church in Jarabacoa 

• Missionaries Wes and Melina Lane 

• God’s provision and guidance as we travel 

and seek more partners in ministry 

• Salvation of our daughter Marilyn at an 

early age  
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Dear Ministry Partners, 

 We hope this letter finds you enjoying 

the new year, and seeking what God has for 

you. Every year we set new goals for 

ourselves. This last month one of Teah’s goals 

has been to improve her guitar skills. She 

practices almost every day and has learned 

several new songs in English and Spanish. She 

is motivated by the thought of being back in 

Jarabacoa and accompanying at the church. 

She misses playing her guitar and singing with 

the children in Sunday School class.    

  We also thank God for his sustaining 

power. This last month I contracted Strep 

throat. We were surprised to also discover 

that I have developed an allergy to the 

penicillin family of antibiotics. It was a 

miserable week, but praise the Lord my 

reaction was not as bad as it could have been.  

Sometimes life throws obstacles in our way 

but it is important to keep moving 

forward…as soon as we are not contagious 

that is.   

Field News 

Please continue to pray for Iglesia 

Bautista Agua Viva. Praise the Lord, the 

Dominican Government has eased 

restrictions a little for the time being. Please 

pray that these restrictions continue to 

lessen. Missionaries Wesley and Melina Lane 

have been able to accomplish some physical 

work at the camp property and at the church 

building. We also have several construction 

projects that are on hold due to lack of funds. 

Please pray that God will provide what is 

needed to complete these projects. As always 

do keep praying for the spiritual growth of 

the believers there and for the lost to realize 

their need for the Savior.  

Furlough News 

I was excited to be able to start the 

year off by teaching on personal evangelism 

at our home church. The focus was on how to 

win Roman Catholics to the Lord. I was 

honored to be able to help equip fellow 

believers to be more effective in their 

witnessing opportunities.  

We have spent the majority of the last 

month in Florida speaking and presenting in a 

few new churches. Please pray for the Lord’s 

will regarding these meetings. We especially 

enjoyed being able to spend several days on 

the Seminole Indian Reservation and sharing 

with them what God is doing in the DR. The 

heat and the mosquitos of the Everglades 

made us feel a little like we were back at 

home in Jarabacoa.  

  

Your fellow-servants, 

Josh and Teah  
www.missionarylanes.com 
www.facebook.com/LanesToTheDR  

http://www.facebook.com/LanesToTheDR

